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7th October 2019
Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 4 trip to Cineworld, Speke

Monday 21st October 2019

This term Year 4 are learning about The Romans and are particularly focusing on the impact they had on Britain. Horrible Histories: The Movie – Rotten Romans, looks at the invasion led by the Romans and their lasting impact on our country. We have therefore decided to take Year 4 to see this movie on the morning of Monday 21st October.

 The cost of the trip is £9.48 this includes entrance the cinema, a munchbox and transport of £3.73.
Please log onto your ParentPay account to give consent for your child to attend this trip and to pay your voluntary contribution of £9.48. This trip can only go ahead if payments are made to cover the cost of the trip, if you are having difficulty making this payment please contact the school business manager via email, admin@dovedaleprimary.co.uk.

If you cannot pay via ParentPay and require a barcode letter to pay at a PayPoint, please contact the school office.

Please ensure that consent and payments have been made by Monday 14th October.
Children will be expected to wear full school uniform. We will leave school at 9.15am and will be back in time for their usual lunchtime.
Many thanks for your continued support.
Mr Smith

Headteacher

​​​​​​​​Imagine, Believe, Achieve 
               

                                                                                                                                                                     

